
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

April 14, 1999

Melissa A.R. Krause, CPA, CGFM
Deloitte & Touche LLP
1900 M Street, NW
!ashington, DC  20036-3564

Dear Ms. Krause:

Thank you for your proposal to perform auditing services for the Appraisal Subcommittee of
the Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council, which we received on April 9, 1999. We
have selected another firm to perform those services. Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director


